MINUTES
EDUCATIONAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE
August 24, 2001

Members Present: Denise Mewborn, William Barstow, Rick Tarleton, James Hargrove, Sylvia
Pannell, Miguel Cabrera, Ann Crowther, Tim Denny, Elizabeth Kraft

Denise Mewborn, Chair, called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. and welcomed new and returning
members. Dr. Mewborn provided the committee with an explanation of duties of the Educational
Affairs Committee and the Petitions Subcommittee.

The April 6, 2001 minutes of the Educational Affairs Committee were approved.

Next, the committee reviewed the Annual Report on Academic Honesty: 2000-2001 and a
recommendation from Dr. Ann Crowther, Associate Vice President for Instruction, for a
modification to academic dishonesty penalties related to suspension or expulsion. Currently, for
cases in which suspension or expulsion are assigned, the student is not allowed to register for courses
at UGA. The student’s transcript does not reflect the reason he/she is not in attendance. The OVPI
recommends that the placement of a dishonesty transcript notation be added when a student is
suspended or expelled. After a brief discussion, the recommendation passed by a vote of 9-0.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 3:00 p.m. The Educational Affairs Committee will
meet again on October 29, 2001 at 2:00 in Room 105 Old College.



